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They say that time flies when you are having fun, and this summer at 
camp proves the point. It seems like yesterday that we came from all 
around the world to spend seven weeks together on the shores of 
Crescent Lake. Whether it was your first summer at Agawam starting 
off in Mason, your sixth summer returning as a 15 year old in Brown 
or Cornell, or anything in between, we all brought our own histories 
and backgrounds to camp this summer. We lived closely together, 
sharing space in our cabins, eating our meals together, and squeezing 
on to our tribal benches at Council every Saturday night.  

Along the way, we created something special that is hard to put into
words. The ingredients included a special blend of fun zany stuff like 
the Fourth of July Midway Booths, daily “Useless Trivia”, working 
hard on skill development at activities to earn awards from Ranger 
Trail to Riflery, exhibiting great sportsmanship together as players 
and spectators in competitions (remember Ag/Wam Upper 
Volleyball in the mud going so late that it got dark during the final 
game?), to supporting each other on the trail and in canoes from
Speckled Mountain to Tour de Crescent. It also included coming 
together to honor our most sacred traditions in Council and working 
each week on Katiaki goals that are designed to help us live life 
according the Woodcraft Laws and to the poem “Be The Best, 
Whatever You Are” that Dave Mason shared with us in Vespers. 

We have all worked hard and played hard this summer, each doing 
our part as campers and counselors together. I hope that we will go 
home with happy memories and standing a little taller from the 
personal growth and confidence that we have gained from learning 
new skills, having the courage to try new things, and showing the 
kindness to help our camp friends get through the challenging times 
that we all face. If we all keep these basic principles and values in 
mind as we return home to family and school life, we will be doing 
our part to make the world a better place. 

Even as we do so, we will remain connected by our Agawam ’07 
time together. We all came to camp as individuals with a unique 
contribution to make, and we end the season having formed a tight 
community that you will all be part of forever. I hope that the 
following pages will help you remember some of the great stuff that 
we did together along the way.

‘Til we meet again…. 

“Bos’n” Frank Anthony










































